
«…Let me express my gratitude to you and people you were inspired by and all those who 

organized the international seminar “Russian and European experience in quality assurance of 

higher education: on the way to integration”. 

First of all, I’d like to underline a special significance of the topics for discussion and a high 

level of the reports. The diversity of the formats (master-classes, video-calls, video addresses, 

round tables, discussions etc.) allowed the participants to acquire the contents of the reports 

effectively. 

I would like to point out outstanding reporters: heads of HEIs and leading national centers and 

agencies of quality assurance of professional education, international accreditation and quality 

assurance agencies. It is remarkable that the participants had the opportunity to get well-worked 

analytical materials and a great volume of first-hand information about different aspects of 

higher education quality assurance. 

Especially I am thankful to Dr. Zaurbek Saidov, the head of the Chechen State University, Dr. 

Malika Buralova, Deputy Head of the Chechen State University, and to all the members of the 

Organizing committee for their attentiveness and hospitality, comfort and warm ambience that 

contributed to the success in achieving the aims by the seminar participants. 

Events of such a high level are of great importance as they give the opportunity to demonstrate 

to the international professional community our national approach to education quality 

evaluation. 

With appreciation, 

Anna Alyabyeva, Doctor of Arts 

____________________________________________________________________  

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

Let me thank you for the invitation to the seminar, for excellent conditions provided and very 

informative presentations and discussions. 

It is proved to be the first sure step to further mutually beneficial cooperation.  

 

Best wishes, 

Andrei Chiciuc, President, ANACIP, Moldova 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Once again, I would like to thank all NAA staff for the given opportunity to participate in the 

seminar in Grozny. I hope that cooperation between our organizations will strengthen and we 

will have lots of occasions for enjoyable communication. 

 

Nevertheless, I want you to know that you have one more friend in Erevan. 

 

Thank you for everything. 

 

Please, convey my thanks and best wishes to Lemka Izmailova. 

 

Yours respectfully, 

Anushavan Makaryan, the Head of the Accreditation Department, ANQA, Armenia. 


